
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: APBA Headquarters 
Phone: 586-773-9700 

 
IN-PERSON ANNUAL MEETING: CANCELLED 

 
2021 Annual Meeting– After much discussion, the American Power Boat Association 
Board of Directors has decided that it is in the best financial interest of the APBA and 
its members to cancel the in-person Annual Meeting previously scheduled for January 
27-30, 2021 in Orlando, FL.  
 
It is the intention of the American Power Boat Association to hold a grouping of virtual 
meetings around the same timeframe.  
 
More information and future meeting dates will be released as they become available.  
 
Please direct any questions or concerns to APBA HQ at apbahq@apba.org 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
APBA Leadership 
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